
Dear ,

The disastrous effects of the COVID-19 lockdown, high unemployment, widespread corruption, lack of service delivery, an ever-widening gap between the haves and have not’s, rampant crime and more. South Africa is in need of a supernatural intervention by God! 

On the other hand, there is a real expectation that the chaos around us could be the seedbed for revival that spreads to the rest of Africa and beyond.
 
We celebrate the many prayer initiatives and ministries of local churches across the country, and our great desire is for all of these initiatives to come together for one concentrated time of prayer. 
 
In the last few weeks pastors and ministry leaders from various backgrounds joined Zoom meetings and decided to combine efforts to rally a massive prayer response across the nation. The response was overwhelmingly yes to doing a “The Return” in South Africa. We all felt a unifying call to repentance and prayer for revival. 

Revival is in the air and we’re inviting everyone to join us for this one-time event on Saturday 26 September 2020, 3:00pm – 4:30pm South African time. This event will also be accompanied by 10 days of prayer and fasting from 18-28 September. (More details on this will follow)

This is a movement, an appointed time, with a specific day set apart for one purpose – the return of God’s people to God, to come before His presence in humility, in sincerity, in prayer and repentance. 
During the lockdown, let this be a groundswell movement where pastors, leaders, and individuals all over South Africa sound the trumpet and go out of their way to invite family, friends, and church members to join in…
The Return - South Africa
26 September 2020
3:00-4:30pm
A central Zoom meeting will be broadcast via YouTube and Facebook Live
(The details of the links will be published soon via letter and on Social Media)

Please forward the attached flyer to as many people as possible and personally ask them to attend. 

If you are joining us for this special day, please fill out the form so we can send you the broadcast details: https://worldmissioncentre.com/the-return-south-africregistration/

PLEASE GO TO THE LINKS BELOW AND LIKE OUR FACEBOOK PAGE & FOLLOW THE INSTAGRAM. This will help us to get the message out quickly. 

Looking forward to having you join in this urgent call for repentance and prayer.
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www.thereturnsa.org 

Instagram:  The Return South Africa   
(Profile:  www.instagram.com/the_return_south_africa/
 
Facebook:  The Return South Africa
(Profile: www.facebook.com/The-Return-South-Africa-113736697089271/)

Email Address: thereturnsouthafrica@gmail.com

 

